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MAY 2022
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	2

	3
	4
A reminder to those interested in Gr. 1 or 6 French Immersion – registration is open


	5

	6
NO CLASSES – NBTA SUBJECT COUNCIL DAY
Saturday – SPRING INTO SUMMER CRAFT FAIR @ MCS 10-2pm


	9

	10
National Denim Day Staff are donating $5.00 to wear jeans
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	11
 
	12

	13
Hat Day $1.00

Laptop Raffle             Draw Date


	16
NO CLASSES

Staff in Meetings


	17
Home & School BINGO NIGHT 
6pm
	18

	19

	20
School Clothing       Orders Due

	23
NO CLASSES

     Victoria Day
	24

	25

	26
Pre-K Morning

9:00-11:30am


	27
Crazy Hair Day               $1.00 for Student Council



	30

Gr. 8 Trip Parent Meeting 6:30pm
	31

Home & School Meeting 6:30pm
	June 1

Red Shirt Day
	2
	3

Middle School Trip to Greenhill Lake

8:30-2:30pm


Principal’s Message
May days are here!  The (hopefully) warmer weather means that students will be getting outdoors more often. Students will need a water bottle and a hat to protect themselves from the sun.  I would like to remind families of the ASD-W bussing policy which states that students are not able to get bus notes or permission to use a different bus at the end of the day. Each student has a primary route on file, as well as an emergency or alternate route on file. These are the only busses that students can travel on. If you need to change your addresses on file, please call the office at 325-4434. Any changes to after school pick up need to be communicated to the office prior to 2 p.m.  Our Grade 4 and 5 students will be writing provincial assessments this month. A good sleep and a hearty breakfast help students do their best work!  There is lots of news with the MCS Technology Sustainability Plan. Next year Grade 8 students will be eligible to bring their own laptop to school and connect to our network for their school learning tasks. The Tech Committee is selling tickets on a brand-new laptop for a lucky family. Please connect with the office if you would like to purchase more tickets. All proceeds go toward the purchase of additional school technology. As always, please call the school if you have any questions or concerns at (506)325-4434.

Home & School Update
MCS Home and School have some big events coming up in May!!!  Saturday May 7th from 10am to 2pm is our 
Spring into Summer Craft Fair with approximately 50 vendors and food trucks . Come on out entry is by donation!  May 17 Family Bingo Night!
Last month we had approximately 120 attend Bingo! Let’s try and beat that!!! Lots of great prizes to be won with door prizes being called between every game!

$10 for 3 cards and only $5 for an additional 3 cards.

Our next meeting is May 31st at 6:30pm.

Athletics
Badminton

MCS students had a very successful badminton season with over 50 middle school students participating within the three grade levels. All three grade level teams, of boys and girls, finished second overall in the team/school events at their respective District Tournament Championships.  Thank you to the players for their effort in a shortened season and to the coaches; Mr. Dave Mahar (Grade 6), Mr. Nathan King (Grade 7) and Miss Kelli Chase (grade 8). 

Volleyball

For the first time, MCS has four volleyball teams. Two boys and two girls teams competing in the Northwest Middle School league. All four teams will compete in the St. Thomas Volleyball Cup in Fredericton this weekend. The season will continue until the third week of May when all four teams will compete in the league championship. Good luck to our volleyball teams!

Volunteer Update

MCS would like to take this opportunity to thank our wonderful volunteers! This year we have been blessed with great volunteers to help us serve breakfast each morning, help with our in-person book fair and mentor some students one-on-one through the Big Brothers/Big Sisters In-School mentoring program. Thank you, thank you, thank you![image: image1.png]Wi
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